
 

   

 

 
 
 
 
January 2024 

 

Dear families 

I am writing to invite you to an information meeting on Thursday 11 January at 5pm for your child’s upcoming 
expedition to Ullswater on 1 February 2024. 

This is an opportunity for any parents and students who have questions about the expedition or require further 
information.  We have included a kit list which is advised for families to follow.  

Required Kit 

• Casual t-shirts                              

• Thermal / fleece tops  

• Jumpers / sweatshirts               

• Underwear                    

• Pyjamas                         

• Shorts 

• Synthetic trousers for walking (not jeans) 

• 2 x trainers (as one pair may get wet) 

 • Hat, scarf and gloves 

• Prescribed medication (where necessary) 

• Toiletries 

• Thick and thin walking socks 

• Water bottle 

• Towel 

Please send them with a small bag and ensure you put your child’s name on all items.  Please see the attached kit 
list for guidance on what to pack for your child. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Miss Steele 
Principal 


